From: Jige Biju [mailto:

Sent: Saturday, 27 November 2010 6:03 PM

To: Kathleen Almond Subject: Letter for Enquiry

Dear Mam

To Whomsoever It May Concern, With due respect We the students of Bachelor Of Nursing 2010 from University Of Ballarat Course Provider is William Light Institute, Adelaide had been informed that we would be getting the Nursing Registration if we possess English Medium Higher Secondary Education. However, it is concerning us that an update is put forward by AHPRA. This rule would be taken off by December 2010. We request you to kindly notify us if the update is going to impact us or not. Our course will be completed within May 2011. We eagerly anticipate reply.

Thanking You Jige Yohannan BN student Adelaide



Copyright @ 2008 Yahoo! Inc. All rights reserved